
From: Fiala, Zachary
To: brad.adkins@pfgc.com
Cc: Hans, Mick; Tougeron, Christopher (he/him/his); r5hearingclerk
Subject: Performance Foodservice-Fairfield, OH-SEP Completion Letter
Date: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 8:16:27 AM
Attachments: Performance Foodservice SEP Letter.pdf
Importance: High

 
Dear Mr. Adkins,
 
Please see attached letter and if you have any questions, please contact Christopher Tougeron at
(312) 886-1995.
 
Zachary Fiala
US EPA Region 5
CEPPS
77 W Jackson Blvd SE-5J
Chicago  IL  60604
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ELECTRONIC SERVICE VIA EMAIL  
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
Brad Adkins 
Performance Foodservice 
3765 Port Union Road 
Fairfield, OH 45014 
brad.adkins@pfgc.com 
 
Re: Performance Foodservice, Fairfield, Ohio, Consent Agreement and Final Order Docket  


Nos: CERCLA-05-2024-0008 and EPCRA-05-2024-0021 
 
 
Dear Mr. Adkins: 
 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency received and reviewed the Supplemental Environmental 
Project (SEP) Completion Report, dated November 25, 2024. Based on the terms of the Consent 
Agreement and Final Order (CAFO) and the information that you have provided, EPA accepts the SEP 
Completion Report. Performance Foodservice has completed the SEP and the SEP Completion Report 
as per the terms of the CAFO. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this matter, please contact Christopher Tougeron at (312) 
886-1995. If you have any legal questions, please contact Monesh Chabria, Section Supervisor, Office 
of Regional Counsel, at (312) 886-6842. Thank you for your assistance in resolving this matter. 
 


Sincerely, 
 
 
 


Michael E. Hans, Chief 
Chemical Emergency Preparedness  


         and Prevention Section 
 
 
cc:  Monesh Chabria 
    Christopher Tougeron   
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